
1925June 22nd,

Milton A. Buchanan, Esq.,
Chairman, Committee on Modern Languages, 
University of Toronto,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Buchananî-

Thank you very much for your 
letter of June 18th and for your congratulations on 
my appointment to the presidency of the Conference of 
Canadian Universities. Had I been present at Halifax 
I think I would have objected. However, I hope that 
my term will net be altogether negligible in the 
matter of results.

I am going to the Old Country 
next Friday and if I return before September 15th 
shall endeavour to attend the meeting of the Committee 
on Modern Languages, to be hold in uebeo on that 
data.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


